
 

 
March 21, 2023. 
 
Township of Huron-Kinloss 
Attn:  Mary Rose Walden, CAO 
21 Queen Street, Box 
Ripley, Ontario 
N0G 2R0 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walden: 
 
Re: 2023 General Levy - Maitland Valley Conservation Authority 
 
At the Maitland Valley Conservation Authority member’s meeting held on March 15th, 2023, the 
2023 general levy $1,850,181.00 was passed. 
 
In accordance with Section 27 of the Conservation Authorities Act, the levies for each municipality 
have been apportioned on the basis of the discounted equalized assessment figures supplied to us by 
the Province of Ontario. An invoice is enclosed for Huron Kinloss’s portion, $111,827.00 as shown 
in the schedule of levies.  
 
If further information concerning your apportionment is required, please advise your Conservation 
Authority representative and feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Please find attached a copy of MVCA’s Auditor’s Report and Financial Statements for 2022.  

  
Thank you for your continued support throughout 2022 and we look forward to working with you in 
2023.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maitland Valley Conservation Authority 
 

 
 
Danielle Livingston 
Administrative and Financial Services Coordinator 
 
Enclosures 
cc. Ed McGugan, MVCA 1st  Vice-Chair 
cc. Accounts Payable 
/cd 


